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Hello fellow laborers,  

 

Greetings from the Caribbean. It has been a good while since you heard from me, but I 

am still very busy serving the Lord here in St. Kitts/Nevis.  

 

I am no longer pastoring a church, but I am still very busy in the ministry of Helps. I 

mentored a young man for ten years at the last church where I served, and turned it over 

to him  

Now I am engaged in the ministry of Helps. I am engaged in helping the pastor's in 

teaching and preaching, conducting soul winning seminars, training workers in the 

church to serve in more effective way. My son, St. Clair Jr. and I are making preparations 

to start a Bible Institute, to train workers for the ministries here on both islands. 

 

We are also working in the music ministry and help with transportation.  

 

My home church is the Redeemed Baptist Church of Upper Cayon, St. Kitts. The pastor 

is Glentis Brown, a young man who was saved and baptized in this church. Because he 

had no formal training in a learning institute, I try to help him to improve as much as 

possible.  

 

Thanks to those of you who support us with your prayers and financial contributions. 

Some of you have helped us for many years, and do appreciate it. Special thanks to you 

who helped us with the purchase of a laptop recently. Please help us pray for a good 

printer for use with this laptop.  

 

I am 83 years, but the Lord has kept me pretty healthy and strong enough and mentally 

sound enough to continue to serve Him here in the Caribbean.  

 

Please continue to pray for us as we continue labor for Him. 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

St. Clair Archibald Sr. 


